
 

 

 

16th June 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PARENTS’ DROP-IN SESSION – FRIDAY 30TH JUNE 2017 

Following the success of my first drop-in session with parents last term, I have decided to offer this 
opportunity to parents on a termly basis.  

At the last Parent Drop-in session, one of the issues raised was effective communication and as a 
result, we are working to improve this by: 

• Increasing the number of texts sent out; 
• Improving our web site; 
• Ensuring we write to parents regularly; 
• For next year, the school is looking to introduce an additional tutor evening. 

The next session will be held on Friday 30th June 2017 from 8.50am-9.30am where you are invited to 
meet with me in order that I can answer any queries that you may have.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 

 


